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Finore Mining Inc. (the “Company”) has refiled its annual financial statements for 
the year ended July 31, 2011 (the “Amended Financial Statements”) to remove 
“DRAFT” from the Independent Auditor’s Report.  The Company’s annual 
financial statements filed on November 25, 2011 inadvertently included “DRAFT” 
in the Independent Auditor’s Report.

The Amended Financial Statements replaces the Company’s annual financial 
statements filed on November 25, 2011 in its entirety.  Except as described above, 
no change has been made to the Company’s annual financial statements for the 
year ended July 31, 2011.

On behalf of the board of directors of Finore Mining Inc.,

“Peter Hughes”

Chairman

 


